
 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE NEWEST ROADHAND AWARD 

WINNER 
 

 
Today, at the 2020 Texas Transportation Forum in San Antonio, Permian Basin MPO 
Policy Board Chairman Robin Donnelly received the Texas Roadhand Award. The 
Road Hand Award is a joint effort between the Texas Department of Transportation 
(TxDOT) and the Texas Good Roads/Transportation Association to recognize those 
special individuals who have freely given their time, energy, support and vision 
toward accomplishing important transportation programs or projects in their 
communities, their region or the entire state. Congratulations Commissioner 
Donnelly! 
 
 

 

 


